
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT UNIT 

                           INVITATION TO BID 

LEPELLE-NKUMPI MUNICIPALITY INVITES PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS TO BID FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

ERRATUM 

Kindly note that the tender for Bid no: LNM015/2017/18 Tarring of main street Unit S to BA 

Lebowakgomo was erroneously advertised with  27 March 2018 closing date  and the 

correct closing date is 06 April 2018. 

 

Mr. MOTHOGOANE TB 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

 


